From:Honor Whitfield

Sent:Tue, 9 Feb 2021 12:43:20 +0000

To:planning

Subject:FW: 20/01242/FULM - Land North Of Halloughton, Southwell

Please can you log as RoW comments

From: Sue Jarczewski <sue.jarczewski@viaem.co.uk>

Sent: 09 February 2021 10:13

To: Honor Whitfield <Honor.Whitfield@newark-sherwooddc.gov.uk>
Subject: RE: 20/01242/FULM - Land North Of Halloughton, Southwell

Dear Honor,

Thank for your message and update.

I've checked the new plan and can confirm that as Southwell Bridleway No.74 will now be along the
edge of an open field. So long as the bridleway is not going to be enclosed by a fence or other boundary

feature it is no longer necessary to include the condition we requested. There appears to be minimal
physical impact to the bridleway apart from where the site access road crosses it.

With regard to the historic route to the east of the site. | have asked our Definitive Map colleagues at
Nottinghamshire County Council to check the accuracy of the route and they or | will get back to you if
there are any issues. | am a little confused about the southern end of the route as it seems to peter out
on the revised plan.

These comments have been provided by Via East Midlands Limited on behalf of Nottinghamshire County
Council, in its capacity as Highway Authority, through Via’s continuing role of providing operational
services on behalf of the County Council’

Regards,
Sue
Sue Jarczewski

Area Rights of Way Officer (Central)



We are still working under restrictions as a result of the COVID 19 pandemic, and with the high use of
the Public Rights of Way network generating more issues, there is a back log of issues to be resolved.
Please bear with us as we work hard to clear this as soon as possible. Thank you for your patience.
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This e-mail and attachments are intended for above named only and may be confidential. If they have come to you
in error you must take no action based on them, nor must you copy or show them to anyone; please e-mail us
immediately at info@viaem.co.uk. Please note that this e-mail may be subject to recording and/or monitoring in
accordance with the relevant legislation and may need to be disclosed under the Freedom of Information Act 2000
or the Environmental Information Regulations 2004. Security Warning: It is the responsibility of the recipient to
ensure that this e-mail and any attachments are virus free. Via East Midlands will not accept liability for any
damage caused by a virus. To find out more about how Via process your Personal Data, please see our Privacy
Notices.

Via East Midlands Ltd - Registered in England No. 09903246. Registered Office: Bilsthorpe Highways Depot,
Bilsthorpe Business Park, Eakring Road, Bilsthorpe, Newark NG22 8ST

Let us know if you need any assistance such as help with mobility, vision or hearing, or information in a different
format.
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